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In This Issue: 
 

 
 Introducing the LLI 

SummerFest! 

 

 A call for nominations 

 

 Pictures from The Spring 

Luncheon 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Emeritus Dean Stuart Stritzler-

Levine with guest speaker 

Pamela Hull at this year’s Spring 

Luncheon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

But Wait – There’s More!   
 

 

We are pleased to introduce the secret everyone is talking 

about: An LLI summer program for you and your friends. 

 

On June 2, LLI will open its doors to a four-week pilot summer program in Olin -- the 

LLI SummerFest — another milestone for LLI. This is a bonus program for current 

members, and will also be open to the community, for a small fee.  

 

Shedding tradition, the summer program will offer a mix of one and two-hour 

morning classes, starting at 9:30 am and ending with lunch. Choose from a mix of 

new topics or some of our "best of LLI" talks. Take one, two or more classes. 

The social time we all enjoy will be built in — a coffee break mid-morning and a 

brown-bag lunch gathering at noon.   

 

Registration will open on-line, starting in early May, on a first-come first-serve basis. 

You will receive an e-mail with course descriptions included on the registration 

form. Be sure to register as soon as possible. 

 

We hope you can join us for this program experiment; bring your friends and meet 

new people! 

 

 

 

Join the LLI SummerFest Team! 

 
What Do We Need? 

 

LLI SummerFest will need several class managers to take attendance.  If you 

would like to help, e-mail Elaine Habernig at ehabernig@gmail.com, or check 

off the box on the SummerFest registration form when you enroll. 

 

We would also like to have a few people to host lunch tables each week in 

Kline Commons or a picnic area outside. To volunteer, please e-mail Anne 

Sunners at sungrannie@aol.com.  

 

Come to a SummerFest team meeting on May 19 at 11:30 in the Campus 

Center, Room 214 to find out more! 
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Heed the e-Call for Nominations! 

 

On April 1st, (No fooling) The LLI Elections Committee e-mailed a Survey Monkey request 

to each LLI member to respond with the name(s) of members they consider to be 

potential Council members.  If you did not receive your request, call Ollie Johnson at 

845-204-8158 or e-mail him at mroliverw@gmail.com. 

 

What happens to the name(s) you propose?  The anonymously proposed names are 

accumulated by Survey Monkey.  They are given to the Nominating Committee to vet 

and create the slate of candidates for the election of council members in June/July.   

 

This is your opportunity to participate! The window closes on April 19th.   

 

 

 

Smiling Faces at this Year’s Spring Luncheon! 

 

 

 

Gloria Sumner 

 

Tony Herles & Rose Benvenuto 

 

 

Joanne Mysik  (standing) and Evie 

Chanler 

 

 

Gene Burns, Special 

Events Chair 

 

Renee Englander 

This newsletter is a publication of the LLI Council. Editor: Amy Messing; contributors: Barbara Herles, Ollie Johnson, 

Cathy Reinis, Anne Sunners, and Donna Warner; proofreader: Janeth Thoron. 

 


